
September 26, 2019 

To Whom it may concern,

This is to acknowledge that I have been informed of the admission of Jane Doe to the 
Business Development Fellows Program. Ms. Doe is a graduate student in my laboratory and 
she is a Ph.D. candidate in good standing. She is making very good progress on her thesis 
work. She has strong interests in the business aspects of applying biotechnology to 
agricultural systems. 

For this reason, I strongly support her full participation in this program and priority of the 
required program events.  

Sincerely, 

[Signature]

[Letterhead]




